
Congratulations to Aaron Root.

Aaron has been on the Jay Peak team as a Front Desk Supervisor and comes highly 
recommended by supervisors and co-workers alike. You may have already interacted 
with Aaron when he was posted at the Clubhouse Front Desk. In fact, Aaron was one of 
the Employee of the Month nominees in this past cycle.

HHe came to Jay Peak this past fall after spending much of his professional life in Auto 
Sales and working car shows and was looking for less stress, more fun. Personally, I 
think he’s on the right track. He gained some valuable Events experience in his past and 
has some software development/sales/user experience as well. However, his 
organizational skills, calm demeanor and people-skills are what I think set him up well 
for this new opportunity. I look forward to working with him and I think he’ll fit in well 
with our team. I’m sure he’ll continue to represent Jay Peak well as he interacts with our 
vavarious guests and musical Artists.

Please join me in welcoming Aaron to the Jay Peak Events Team when you run into him 
in the pit at a concert this summer.

Ted Fleischer
Special Events Manager
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